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TVEA Board of Directors Meeting Recap
The Valley Economic Alliance (TVEA) held their Board of Directors meeting on July 27th with
guest speakers including Jennifer McLain, Principal Economic Development Officer from the City
of Glendale and David Tedesco, President of IMT Capital. 

David Tedesco presented information and updates on the new IMT Sherman Oaks Project at the
infamous Sunkist building site. David shared that the IMT Sherman Oaks Project will be the most
walkable and bikeable campus in Sherman Oaks, making it enjoyable for residents and
neighbors. The new site will serve as a creative workplace for media, technology, and professional
entrepreneurs and will also feature new restaurants, retail and a specialty grocer. 
 
Jennifer McLain shared information about the City of Glendale's technology initiative which
includes their upcoming Glendale Tech Week. The week-long technology events are set for
October 9-12, and will conclude with TVEA's third Valley Hackathon on October 13th. 
 
TVEA's summer interns, Leeah Vosskerchian, Alexandria Garcia, Sean Smith and Joshua
Shongwe, shared their progress on www.thevalley.net website and ideas about the curriculum for
Valley Hackathon III. They lastly shared ways for the board to support and get involved with the
upcoming technology competition. 

Photo from left: Kenn Phillips, President & CEO of TVEA; Angela Amirkhanian, Senior
Workforce & Economic Development Coordinator of TVEA; Sean Smith, TVEA Intern; Randy
Witt, TVEA Secretary; Scott M. Schmerelson, LAUSD Boardmember, Jennifer McLain with City
of Glendale; David Tedesco of IMT Residential, Leeah Voskerchian, TVEA Intern; Sean Smith,
TVEA Intern and Alexandria Garcia, TVEA Intern. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOof-diI_JBoZvqNTnV15VVY3Jn0NDf-g8gzQwEiEfzkAWhTP0plMiCIJQc-vy0h6VggDxXxflxrwCWUJRG79S0UV0yhoyvlLAiP8kGz3yA8Z22KRbGLQNYbM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoR8i2ovlSsNePonqzWutMWL6k3Ub8tK_DrWJW-WJ_xkYAWX5IbH8G-2pnox5V1X4P89R1WjFwmRDx4-ArFXbbcE1lkdxaqPwqkn_jzhMZtDhlR4-kXHPZMQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoV4Mh6n1nskAsZVt7zKpc5zYQRHIFBv9j4Pp8fRraxQRRYWKQ3Gj5PnSPh8kF8QiaA5VJq8AAXpuDOsmq-snzhNbFTyn7JxnxkBwQJeLOP9Mls9dTUlWzdr4gusfFYhNwClgAi9yhlOkF51xuLoEAtpQiKZIyEoVhpyq6emJvG1FwckWH972b7v5a31xpuPYzpBnFLIRAK45-TRxJ-v2lMhjlpGfPmU-YkILgbjjtRFP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoV4Mh6n1nskAA6sFKvIMrY4lmttzFylSlw91llqasgr2MF_jP7o58tcKz4EV0QxVRBJyOsmUSUoyg-6OB88zFJRX_wcrIiuG-JmESLYEfEfunCPTwagbOb2LLwetHzkBl8FTH6Fkb3rX2tS9IofJRZHoUB7BCmC2uw==&c=&ch=


Valley Hackathon III
Friday, October 13, 2017
The Valley Economic Alliance is hosting its third Valley Hackathon on Friday, October 13th
from 9am-5pm at the Glendale Public Library's Auditorium. The Alliance is proud to be part of
Glendale Tech Week this year!

Photo from Valley Hackathon II in 2015.

High school and college students are invited to come together to develop concepts and usable
solutions to a challenge that is revealed at the technology focused competition. Teams will present
their final solutions to a panel of industry experts for a chance to win first, second and third place
sponsored prizes. Students will also have the opportunity to network with apprenticeship sponsors
at the event, who are offering internship opportunities to applicable candidates. Student registration.

There are many ways to get involved and support Valley Hackathon III. Sponsorship opportunities
include: being a judge and partaking in the evaluation process of the final presentations, and the
internship sponsor where the sponsor provides a shadow day or internship opportunity for
applicable Hackathon contestants. To date, the judges panel includes City of Glendale Mayor
Vartan Gharpetian and former U.S. Secret Service Agent Erik Rasmussen. Sponsor registration. 

For more information please e-mail aamirkhanian@economicalliance.org.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoV4Mh6n1nskA0aGl-5ZoI2iGdYlh4CplmltKYdzfqm41J_LNBjX_jLE7ZfhhGwblukA3gT0wjt-jlzd243WWJrKNFUoI4fHVsukXkRvi-hyx3Xboiuh8d2WM8MsK-urJpA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoUfNXGYxme7vN-O3V1QNJlpeJzLVRhP4RWPy1lFXKjj6o052-8iipAjbwXoNQ6wSt0tJNh4SZV9rjusVIa5Bz42eMy6jpcZ-CDplWJKxDs_Oo7PbJeYmlFzY8BV2mnWymoy1tVxKmi_r3uk49F2QYONawy9ECSY6vldFp3syxpqlSka-mvhjqZdYqmoasauxFGeYl64tCLvB51dWzugy5zugzJDmCa_T2GdxRXVe6TlqD9TkvM53FfFAjeFmSLFfv_0bTJ9MIw_ZFkYcVN5jNV4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoV4Mh6n1nskAf9wl76gexdxcLI0i-AXxxLISTNKU1z-exmvjIuAKKAEcUwETc5ppw7FP8ulBrdhRhIA_vkzowxi5gj9H0MFvmmVpKtnqZoWEFSZTzQHjAoc9dWW_r9dWJyfZbBD8xRtt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoR5HuJeNGIyJNvNzuaDxORHtjpIjlGBqHGTghesMcjHESCY2HCL_hLtaBmGNmRjnxk-Uxh4ezGkgStZMIEo529TzxlyylXllDo3S3q0aCIW95vvWF3l214--tIptlk4p9SPsHG7Wl28JRS_nKqE9CjyB6DjYM-zEOA==&c=&ch=
mailto:aamirkhanian@economicalliance.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoR5HuJeNGIyJNvNzuaDxORHtjpIjlGBqHGTghesMcjHESCY2HCL_hLtaBmGNmRjnxk-Uxh4ezGkgStZMIEo529TzxlyylXllDo3S3q0aCIW95vvWF3l214--tIptlk4p9SPsHG7Wl28JRS_nKqE9CjyB6DjYM-zEOA==&c=&ch=


Bert Boeckmann enters Ford Hall of Fame

Bert Boeckmann, TVEA Boardmember and CEO of Galpin Motors, has become the first inductee
to enter Ford Motor Co.'s Top Volume Dealer Hall of Fame. Bert is also one of the founders of
TVEA. 

"When I talk to employees, I say we are here to serve our customers," Boeckmann said. He was
recognized by the car maker with a visit to Galpin Ford by Mark LaNeve, Vice President of U.S.
marketing and a luncheon for employees.

The hall of fame recognizes a select group of Ford dealers who have been the principal manager
at a high-performing dealership for 25 or more years and are known as outstanding retailers and
community leaders. 

Galpin Ford has been the best-selling Ford dealership by volume in the world for 27 years
running, as well as having top-selling Honda, Mazda and Volkswagen dealerships. 

The 86-year old's career began when he worked for Frank Galpin at his Ford Dealership in the
San Fernando Valley. Since then, his motivation has been that he enjoys people. "The
relationships you develop with people andd those that I work with have made for a wonderful life,"
explained Boeckmann, who still puts in 40 hours a week at the dealership. 

Source: San Fernando Valley Business Journal, July 25, 2017. By Mark Madler. 

Out and About
Jacqui Matsumoto and Kenny
Broderick representing The Valley
Economic Alliance at L.A's
Largest Mixer on July 18th at the
Pasadena Convention Center. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoR5HuJeNGIyJNvNzuaDxORHtjpIjlGBqHGTghesMcjHESCY2HCL_hLtaBmGNmRjnxk-Uxh4ezGkgStZMIEo529TzxlyylXllDo3S3q0aCIW95vvWF3l214--tIptlk4p9SPsHG7Wl28JRS_nKqE9CjyB6DjYM-zEOA==&c=&ch=


At the Women do
Business Differently
workshop with special
guest speaker Nadine
Lajoie, champion motorcycle
racer. 

The workshop series is
hosted by former TVEA
Accelorator Program
member Abbi Yeboah of
Pink Shoe Marketing, in
collaboration with TVEA's
Women's Collaborative
Mentorship Program. 

Bank of America was
recognized by the City of
Los Angeles for their
donation to HIRE LA's Youth
Program. 

Garrett Gin, Senior Vice
President of Global
Marketing and Corporate
Affairs of Bank Of America,
accepted the proclamation. 

  

Free Credit and Money Management Workshops



Home Buyers Conference
Saturday, September 9, 2017



The Valley Economic Alliance | 818-379-7000 | information@economicalliance.org |
www.thevalley.net

Your Success Is Our Business!TM

The mission of The Valley Economic Alliance is to elevate the economic vitality of our five-city region by
assisting the San Fernando Valley in business, education, & government. 

STAY CONNECTED:

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-jxWtsjAVWqQyyLdYk0oYPfeOzXbs3crlWC6hnAGxfmas2vrHAxOoV4Mh6n1nskAdsD3tJMrkOnXN8_BJsIqjoJCe7wriJxrIcvJpCNSZnMBUlweYRDxTCX_PbmpqEi6iE0rlZtwv72ZCAFUbx52b6htkGN4LAmk_myElUARCCkWLXZDL6eTgg==&c=&ch=
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